Jewish Community Relations Council



















INTERFAITH PASSOYERSEDER Nearly 150 people attended an interfaith seder sponsored by Jewish Federation of Greater Toledo (JFGT) shortly before the start of Passover last month. JFGT's Jewish Community Relations Council organized a traditional Passover seder specifically geared towards our non-Jewish neighbors and open to all. Led by Dr. Andy Pelletier and featuring songs by Helen Grubb, the mock seder was meant to show how a Passover seder is traditionally held, debunking myths and stereotypes while helping to teach others about the important Jewish holiday.

This Passover Seder was funded in part by the generosity of the Dr. Howard & Mrs. Ann Rosenberg Philanthropic Fund and the Sydney Mostov Memorial Fund held at the Toledo Jewish Community Foundation.